
Personnel Report 
June 21, 2017 

 

 
1. Resignation of Personnel 

The Superintendent received a letter from elementary school teacher Jen Maita 

announcing her intentions to resign at the end of the 2016-17 school year.  

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approves the resignation of Jen Maita, elementary 

teacher, effective the end of the 2016-17 school year.  

 
2.     Employment of Administrator 

It is the recommendation to employ Griffin Sonntag as middle school principal 

effective July 1, 2017. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ Griffin Sonntag as middle school 

principal effective July 1, 2017 for $127,000. 

 
3.    Employment of Personnel 

Administration is recommending to employ the following personnel for the 2017-18 

school year. 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education employ the following personnel for the 2017-18 

school year: 

 

Name Position Salary 

 

Patricia Kelly 

 

 

Middle School Resource 

 

$ 47,468 (MA, Step 5) 

 

Margaret McCarter 

 

Middle School Math 

 

$ 41,231 (BA12, Step 4) 

 

 
4. Employment of Non-certified Personnel 

It is being recommended to hire Leah London as elementary school secretary 

effective June 19, 2017 at a rate of $17.34 per hr./8 hours a day. This is a twelve (12) 

month position.  

 

 Recommendation: 

That the Board of Education approve the employment of Leah London as 

elementary school secretary at a rate of ($17.34 per hr./8 hours a day/12 month 

position) beginning June 1, 2017. 

 

 

 

 


